
Harvest Donations 

for Kidderminster 

Food Bank 

Wednesday 4th October 

 

As part of our Harvest  

celebrations, we are collecting  

for the Kidderminster Food Bank. 

 

We know that many families  

are struggling at the moment 
and 1 in 5 people is living 
below the poverty line so we 

only ask that you can give if 

you can. 

Unfortunately, the food bank 

does not have the capacity to 

take in fresh food but 

welcome any tinned or long- 

life items – please ensure 

that any items you donate 

are well within their best 

before date!  

We’ve included a list of 

things that the Kidderminster 

branch is desperately in need 

of. 

On the morning of 

Wednesday 4th  October, 

please send in donations via 

your child’s classroom door.  

  Food Bank Wish List  

✓ Jam, marmalade or peanut butter 

✓ UHT milk 

✓ Sugar 

✓ Squash and Fruit Juice 

✓ Tinned Fruit 

✓ Coffee 

✓ Tinned potatoes and tinned cold meat 

✓ Tinned hot meat eg beef casserole, 

chicken casserole 

✓ Pasta sauce 

✓ Rice 

✓ Tinned rice pudding 

✓ Deodorant 

✓ Hair shampoo and Shower Gel 

✓ Toilet roll 

✓ Nappies sizes 5, 5+, 6 and 7 

 


